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I can’t quite believe we are heading into the last two weeks of term. It also seems to becoming 

busier by the day with more events and visits taking place.  This week alone we had the Year 6 

performance, Cross Country, Trips to Art Matters at UEL , the Library and the Panathlon (in 

which the team came second bringing home silver medals and a trophy (see photo below!) 

We also have celebration evening on Wednesday (letters went out earlier this week via text) 

after school where we hope to see many of you. It’s the first opportunity in a long time that we 

have been able to invite you in to see the amazing work the pupils have done over the last 

year.

Don’t forget to buy a Summer Raffle ticket, there are some great prizes and they are only £1 

each.

Enjoy the very warm and sunny weekend 

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPri https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

3CD had a great time visiting the ‘Art 
Matters’ exhibition at UEL yesterday. 
They saw their own work on display in the 
Exhibition and also managed to do a bit of 
plane spotting and even drove the DLR!
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Event Date

 Year 6 at Chessington Monday 11th July 

Celebration Evening 
for all classes

Wednesday 13th July-3.20pm

Year 6 Graduation Monday 18th July- 4.45pm

Last day of term- Thursday 21st July
School to Finish 1.30pm

Dates for Diaries 

SRPS Toddler Group

Every Friday from 
9am- 11am 

Please come and join in with 
the fun!

Email the school for more 
information.



 

Website:
www.southernroadprimary.com

Contact:
0208 471 9048

Email:
info@southernroadprimary.com

Cross country was a great success 
yesterday.  thank you to the 
teachers, children and families that 
made the  event as amazing as ever. 
A huge thank you to the team from 
the Newham Sports Partnership for 
their help with the event. The 
children showed great 
determination and effort.
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Don’t forget to buy some tickets for our Summer 
Raffle!

Tickets cost £1.00 each and all funds raised will 
go towards school funds. 

Children can bring their money into school and 
purchase tickets from Ms Henna when she visits 
their classrooms. Parents can purchase tickets 
after school from the main entrance. 

The draw will take place on Friday 15th July, 
prizes include a £50 Amazon 2 x £10 vouchers 
and tickets to Flipout.


